
2022 Children's Christmas Pageant 
 

Please fill out the form below, and email it to julie@stmarkgreenwood.com by 
October 26.  If your child is auditioning for a speaking part (anything other than 

the angel choir or the stable animals,) please follow the guidelines on the 
audition lines attachment to video and send their auditions. 

***Please note that some children may be cast in more than one non-conflicting 
part for the good of the production.*** 

 
 
Name____________________________________________ 
 
Grade____________________________________________ 
 
Which part would you like?  List your top three choices. 
1)________________________ 
2)________________________ 
3)________________________ 
 
Would you agree to take any part?______________________ 
 
Are you interested in auditioning to sing a solo?_______________ 
 
Parent(s):  Will you be able to help us?  We will need parents to help with the 
rehearsals, the set, and the production itself. 
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent(s):  Would you be interested in your child being on a float for our pageant 
in the Greenwood Christmas Parade Sunday, December 4. If yes, would you be 
willing to help with this. 
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Parents: 
 Thank you so much for your support in allowing your child to be a part of this very special 
program.  This is the 20th year of this annual event at St. Mark.  All practices are mandatory. 
Our hope is that this very special program will help all of our children to feel closer to Jesus Christ, 
and that they will carry the true spirit of Christmas in their hearts this year and always. 
         Julie  


